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Noon. 
  

COMING UP

Fridays: 9 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. sanctuary reserved

9/7 Church Office closed for Labor Day 

9/16 4:15 p.m. Midweek School Gr 1-8

9/21 6:30 p.m. Council meeting

9/22 6:30 p.m. WTS BOT meeting

........God willing........

September 4, 2020

Normally, reservations are accepted 8:00 a.m.
Mondays through 2 p.m. Thursdays each
week. You may call me (Patti) at 877-2444 or
email me at plc@pilgrimlutherandecatur.org  

However, next week is an
exception: 
Due to the holiday, the
church office is closed
Monday, Sept. 7. You may
make seating requests

starting Tuesday, the 8th at 9:30 a.m. I will not
be available until then. 
HELP MAKE MORE PEWS AVAILABLE  . . .
Families...if all family members are agreeable
ask for a seat for parents and children,
grandparents, etc.
Singles and Couples...if other members are
agreeable make one reservation for your
group.
When you make a reservation I need to know
how many people are sitting together and the
names. 
I cannot guarantee a particular pew. The pews
are set up for various numbers of people and I
need to stick with that guideline. 
Thank you for your cooperation. —Patti Newlin

mailto:plc@pilgrimlutherandecatur.org
mailto:plc@springnet1.com
http://www.pilgrimlutherandecatur.org
http://www.unitedlutheranmission.org
http://www.waltherseminary.org
mailto:plc@pilgrimlutherandecatur.org


MITE OFFERINGS for SEPTEMBER go to Braille Workers. Pilgrim members, women AND men are
encouraged to use a mite offering box to collect their coins. Return your mite box to the church office at
your convenience. Thank-you.

2 Thessalonians 2:9-12   A STRONG DELUSION
9 The coming of the lawless one is by the activity of Satan with all power and false signs and wonders,
10 and with all wicked deception for those who are perishing, because they refused to love the truth
and so be saved. 11 Therefore God sends them a strong delusion, so that they may believe what is
false, 12 in order that all may be condemned who did not believe the truth but had pleasure in
unrighteousness.

OUR RESPONSE TO CALVARY 9/4
General Fund: 12,164.50
Walther Theological Seminary: 130
Lutheran World Relief: 100
Memorials Doris Giesler: 75

Memorial Edna Allen: 25
Loose: 42
Total: 12,536.50

TRUSTEES   8/30-9/12: Team 3
Don Mast; Eric Mast; Paul Phillips; Cory Ritter; Jim R. Snow; Ted Workman

USHERS:
9/13 9/20 9/27
8:00 Ron Kelm 8:00 Mark Ames 8:00 John Wainwright
10:00 Joe Marsaglia 10:00 Chuck Ames 10:00 Jim R. Snow
12:00 John Mickler 12:00 Tim White 12:00 Don Mast

THANK YOU TO OUR BROTHERS AND SISTERS at Pilgrim for all their prayers and thoughtfulness and
a special “thank-you” to Pastor Bill and Pastor Brock for their words of comfort.

—Jim and Linda Snow

FOR SALE
Woodgrain-look steel entry door and storm door. $200 total. The steel door is 36x80. Please contact
Patti Zeck 855-6395 or Paul 864-4055.






